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Stakeholder Workshops 

A number of stakeholder workshops have been held to address specific elements of the scheme as 
summarized below.  

Local Stakeholder Workshop – 8th December 2016  

A workshop between the project team and local stakeholders including representatives from ‘Save the 
Westfields’, ‘Smarter Cambridge Transport’ and the Local Liaison Forum was held on 8th December 2016 
with the aim of providing transparency in the direction of the scheme whilst responding to questions 
submitted by the attendees. This meeting would be the start of formal dialogue between the various groups 
to be continued through the LLF and subsequent meetings.  

Cambourne Workshop – 14th March 2017 

A Stakeholder Workshop was held in Cambourne on 14th March 2017 and attended by members of the 
project team, representatives from Stagecoach and Whippet, representatives from local schools and 
businesses as well as district and parish councillors. Attendees were asked to discuss and provide feedback 
on existing bus services in Cambourne as well as potential interventions to improve provision. Outcomes of 
the workshop were used to narrow down Options for providing BRT through the town and inform the 
‘Cambourne Transport Study’ (July 2017).  

Local Planning Authority Workshops 

Workshops have been held between the project team and representatives from Cambridge City Council, 
Cambridgeshire County Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council on 4th January 2017 and 27th 
April 2017. The workshops have focussed on the transport and landscape aspects of the scheme. The 
project team have sought feedback from experts on trees, greenbelt issues, mitigation and cycling among 
others to feed into subsequent design reviews. 

 


